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Member of Parliament
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October 12, 2016

Joe Roberts
Push for Change

As Member of Parliament for the Bay of Quinte, it gives me great pleasure to extend my
warmest congratulations to you on the Push for Change initiative.

I commend you for sharing your very personal story about your own experiences as a
homeless youth. Through your efforts you are helping to educate the public, and raise awareness
about this very important issue. Canadians must strive to better understand the root causes of
youth homelessness, eliminate systemic barriers, and clear the path for the bright future that we
want for every Canadian.

Push for Change has helped focus national attention on a problem that affects our country
from coast to coast to coast. Youth homelessness must not be ignored. Our young people are the
future of this country, which is why the actions that we take today are so crucial.

| want to thank you for your passion, hard work, and determination in helping to advance
this cause. You are giving homeless youth a voice, and helping to elevate this issue on a national
level. As you continue your journey, | send my support and the sincere hope that all Canadians can
work together to find sustainable solutions to end youth homelessness. | am of the opinion that this
would be one of the greatest expressions of our commitment to the future.

Sincerely,

Neil R. Ellis, MP
Bay of Quinte
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October 12, 2016

As Member of Parliament for Bay of Quinte, I wish to extend
my sincere congratulations to

Joe Roberts

Push for Change

* It gives me great pleasure to send my support to you for your hard work ® e
and determination in raising awareness of youth homelessness. Push for

Change has created national attention on a truly important issue. I
personally thank you for efforts and wish you continued success in the
rest of your journey.

Neil R, Ellis, M.P.
Bay of Quinte
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